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Heather Cole <heather.cole@como.gov>

Request for Scheduled Public Comment : 12-26-2018 06:18:46 pm 
1 message

noreply@gocolumbiamo.com <noreply@gocolumbiamo.com> Wed, Dec 26, 2018 at 6:18 PM
Reply-To: radrn1@hotmail.com
To: Heather.Cole@como.gov, Sheela.Amin@como.gov

The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has been notified of the
successful receipt of this request. Recipients should respond to this request within a reasonable time frame, normally
within 1 to 3 business days. For more information regarding origin of this message or to report spam contact the
Webmaster at webmaster@como.gov 
 
 Below are the results of a Web form submitted on:  December 26th, 2018 at 06:18PM (CST).  
 
Speaker's Name: (please indicate if more than one speaker): Mary Harrison 
Telephone: 573 356 3583 
Email Address: radrn1@hotmail.com 
Topic (please be specific): Continual breaching/vandalism of emergency gate at the east end of E. Walnut behind Conley
Road development shopping area. 
I understand that the information submitted in this form will be published with a City Council agenda and will be made
available to the public.: yes 
 
---------------------------------------- 
 
IP:216.106.43.10 
Form: Request for Scheduled Public Comment 
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